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12th November 2018 

 

Dear Parent’s/Carer’s 

 

Christmas Dinner (Reception to Year 2) – Friday 14th December 

 

All children are invited to have a school Christmas dinner on Friday 14th December. 

 

If your child normally has a packed lunch or home dinner and you would like him/her to have a 

Christmas lunch, please complete the tear off slip and return it to the School Office by 

Wednesday 28th November.    

 

If your child normally has a school dinner, you do not need to return the slip.  

 

We must supply our final meal numbers to our caterers by 28th November so we will be unable 

to change your child’s meal option after this date.  

 

 

School Office Team 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reception to Year 2 – Christmas dinner 2018. 

 

My child normally has a packed lunch or home dinner and I would like to order him/her a 

Christmas Lunch for Friday 14th December. 

 

 

 

Child’s name_____________________________Class_____________________________ 

 

Signed_______________________________________Date___________________________   
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